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Eastman To Go 
Application for Scholastic and Community Sites 2020 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in Eastman To Go. We look forward to our partnership 
with you! 

 
Our programs are designed to be approximately 40 minutes in length. 
 
Once we have paired your site with an ensemble, we will ask the Eastman student 
to be in touch with you to arrange a mutually convenient concert date and time. We 
will happily facilitate this process, as necessary. 
 
 

Thank You,  

 

Mark Kellogg 
Director, Eastman To Go 
 
Vicky Hoover 
Program Assistant, Eastman To Go 
 
 

Application: 
 

Name of Site:  

Address:  

Email:  

Name of Contact/Teacher:   

Phone Number:  

 
 
Do you have a particular type of group you are interested in hosting (woodwind, 
brass, strings, strings and piano, jazz, etc.)? 
 
 
 
 

What is the age, grade level and size of the intended audience or audiences? 
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Please keep in mind that Eastman To Go performances best serve audiences 
of 30-40 students in school settings. If the audience is larger than that, 
please make that clear to the visiting chamber group in advance.  

Thank you! 
 
Please give specific times when your audience might be available (for example, 
“all the Wednesday mornings in March”,  “sometime between April 1st and 10th” or 
“Friday afternoons between 12:30 and 2:30”): 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please describe your performance space: 
 
 

Are there any stairs leading to the school or performance space?  

Please indicate the equipment you can provide: 

Armless chairs? Y N 

Music stands? Y N 

Microphone (for audiences over 40 
people) 

Y N 

Recently tuned upright piano or Roland 
Keyboard? 

Y N 

Recently tuned grand piano? Y N 

Do you have two pianos in the same 
room? 

Y N 

 

 
 

Do your students have special needs or requirements? 
 

 
 
Please indicate the approximate travel distance and time from downtown 
Rochester to your site: 
 
Please complete this form and send via email to Vicky Hoover 
(vhoover@esm.rochester.edu) by Friday, December 13, 2019. 
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